
From: Wendy Jo Schulz  
Sent: Sunday, November 27, 2022 8:09 AM 
To: Nelson, Chris  
Cc: Van Gerpen, Patty  
Subject: Re: [EXT] CO2 pipeline  

Thank you for your response.   
I hope you can appreciate the fact of how many landowners are against the CO2 pipeline.   
Unfortunately many of the easements that Summit has obtained have been through pressure and 
conniving tactics.   
This should be very telling of what kind of people we are all dealing with.  Our elected officials should 
care about the fact that the people of South Dakota are being hoodwinked.   
Thank you again for your time and consideration.   
Wendy Schulz 

Watertown, SD 
Sent from my iPhone 




